
From: Don Ryter   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:32 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: brenda.johnson@hamiton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR 
 

I am corresponding to express my continuing support for 
freezing our city's urban boundary. There is considerable 
opportunity to meet the housing needs of our 
anticipated population growth, within existing city limits. 
To loosen the freeze would result in unnecessary loss of 
farmlands and negative impacts on the environment.  
 
Don Ryter 
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